
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

ZONING CASE: PD21-5 
 

PUBLIC HEARING DATES: 07/14/21 (Planning and Zoning Commission) 
08/24/21 (City Council) 

 
GENERAL LOCATION: 6900 Matlock Road; generally located at the southwest corner 
of Matlock Road and Eden Springs. 

 
CURRENT ZONING: Community Commercial (CC) 

 
REQUESTED ZONING: Application for approval of a Planned Development for 
Residential Multi-Family-22 (RMF-22) uses, with a Development Plan, on approximately 
9.91 acres 

 
APPLICANT: Dominium Acquisition, LLC, represented by David D’Amelio   
 
OWNER: Sunbellt Land Dev LTD 

 
For   additional   information   concerning   this   upcoming   public   hearing, call    Nyliah 
Acosta in Planning and Development Services at 817-459-6501 and refer to PD21- 5. 
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